
MINUTES OF THE 

HALIFAX CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

October 17, 2017 
 

A meeting of the Halifax Conservation Commission was held on Tuesday, October 17, 

2017, in the Conservation Commission office.  Chairperson Gerry Fitzgerald opened the 

meeting at 7:00pm. 

 

In Attendance:  Gerry Fitzgerald, Chairperson; Chris Hadorn, Clerk; John Peck, 

Member and Edward Lane, Member. 

 

Hearings and Discussions: 

 

Open 7:00 – COC – 355 Plymouth St.  

Current Dunkin Donuts location.  This is their original filing, years ago, that was never 

acted on.  This Order of Conditions needs to be cleared off of the Deed. 

 

Motion to grant a Certificate of Compliance. 

 

 Motion:  Chris Hadorn 

 Second:  Edward Lane 

 AIF 

 

Open 7:10 – General Discussion – 63 Paradise Lane 

Mr. Mark McCabe, owner of the property, was present to discuss taking down 2 trees that 

are rotted and are in danger of coming down on his neighbor’s house.  He has a letter 

from an arborist.  He will call when he has an appointment with an arborist as the trees 

are 20’ from the water. 

  

Motion:  Chris Hadorn 

 Second:  John Peck 

 AIF 

 

Secretarial: 

 Gerry and John signed as the Primary and Alternate’s at the signature page.  

Gerry will be the signer for the Warrant.  

  

The Board reviewed and approved the meeting minutes from June 6, 2017 

 

Motion:  Chris Hadorn 

 Second:  John Peck 

 AIF 

 

Mail: 
The mail folder was reviewed by the Commission.  

 



Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:09pm 

 

Motion:  Chris Hadorn 

 Second:  John Peck  

AIF 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Kendra Kelly 

Secretary 

 


